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7th March, 2024 

Year 5 Mission Out Trip 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We are very excited to announce that we are organising an end of year trip for Year 5 to an outdoor 
park known as Mission Out in Leeds on Tuesday 4th June, 2024. 
 
Mission out is an active day out where children can experience fun challenges in the great 
outdoors, providing a highly engaging and rewarding environment that allows children to step out 
of their comfort zone, build confidence and promote resilience. The pupils will take part in team 
building activities led by the Mission Out squad. These are designed with an educational 
focus and the activities are constructed to challenge the group, leading them to work 
together as a team and help each other to complete their mission.  
 
The cost of the trip is £24 and includes transport and the cost of the activities. Children will 
need to bring a packed lunch with them on the day. School will be providing a packed lunch for 
children on free-school meals. Please make sure children do not bring drinks in glass bottles or 
any fizzy drinks. Your child will need to wear their P.E kit with a waterproof coat and suitable 
footwear for active learning. 
 
Please ensure your child is at school by 8.30am at the latest. We should return at approximately 
3.15pm but this time will depend on traffic and road conditions on the day. 
 
Please return the slip below and pay the £24.00 on Parent Pay by 28th May 2024.  You can pay 
in installments to spread the cost of the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Nessa, Ms Culley & Mrs Hussain 
 

Year 5 Teachers 

 
Year 5 Mission Out Trip 

 
I give permission for my child to go on the above trip and will pay £24 via parent pay. 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________ Class ___________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer _______________________________________________ 

 


